Kingsgate School – Public Consultation 06th July 2017 
A consultation event was held at the school on the evening of Thursday 6th July to inform residents of the proposed works,  especially regarding the phasing of the demolition works to take place over the Summer holiday period.
Those who attended were taken through the proposals through drawing and model format and the phasing of demolition and construction was discussed, including the vehicle and pedestrian access to site.   
The response was mostly positive with parents and residents excited about the changes to the school and the benefits this new hall and library would bring to the pupils of the school.
Some concerns raised were with regard to working hours.  Residents had requested that contractors only operate within the permitted working hours and they make efforts to minimise noise and disruption to neighbours during the works.  
Roof to add final confirmation of commitment to working within permitted hours.
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